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Thanks for your letter and for the information about the Australian publication. 
Howewr, you forgot one other very useful item which you had promised us ••• a copy 
of your flake analysis form which you yourself use. Could you please send us ene?? 

Our conference here was very successful and we .feel that we are well on the way 
to getting back into the archaeology game. 

Very best to you both, 


